
 

 

Maths during the Autumn Term at Elmsett 

 

Badgers Class. We worked out how long a Sarsen Stone would be 

by measuring with our bodies across the playground. This linked in 

with their topic work about Stone Henge. What a fantastic way to 

measure a large stone. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We have been using 

practical equipment to 

work out maths problems 

by working carefully and 

accurately. 

 

 

 



Owls Class: We have been using formal methods but manipulatives 

always help us to see problems more clearly. We checked our answers 

and made sure we understood why we had made mistakes and how to 

we could then calculate accurately. 

 

 

Hedgehogs and Otters Class 

 

We have been using lots of manipulatives to work out maths problems and 

also for counting, so that we understand what numbers really stand for. 

 

 

Some moved on to looking at groups 

of tens and ones and worked out how 

we could show what these numbers 

mean. We are thinking hard about 

adding numbers together and finding 

missing numbers. 


